Dawn Bartel

From:

Brian Helminger <bri> srian.helminger@hvmsd.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, August 2, 2017 8:41 AM

To:

Dawn Bartel

Subject:

FW: HOV Commission meeting 8/8

fvi

From: Jessica Schultz [mailto:jessica@fwwa.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 6:40 AM

To: Brian Helminger <bri>hvmsd.org>

Subject: Re: HOV Commission meeting 8/8

Good morning Brian,

One thing I am working on that WDNR requested be included with the plan is a letter of compliance (with ag NR 151 standards) for all of the fields owned by HOV. I assumed that this would have been something that has been already issued but learned that it wasn't. I am working with Outagamie County on this.

This should just be a formality - in order to trade, the credit generator (in this case HOV) has to have their entire farm in compliance with 151. For HOV this means all of the parcels you own that are operated by others. The county did not think this was going to be a problem but is checking it out for us.

I am hoping to hear back today or tomorrow that everything is good with that. I will let you know if anything more needs to be done.

If I hear anything before next week, I will provide an update.

Jessica Schultz Executive Director Fox-Wolf Watershed Alliance PO Box 1861, Appleton, WI 54912 920.858.4246

Visit us online!

FWWA.org

From: Brian Helminger < brian.helminger@hvmsd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 11:49:28 AM

To: Jessica Schultz Cc: Dawn Bartel

Subject: HOV Commission meeting 8/8

Jessica:

We are putting the agenda and supporting materials together for the next Commission meeting. Do you have anything that should get included? Any updates?

Brian Helminger

District Director

Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District 801 Thilmany Road Kaukauna, WI 54130 Phone: 920-766-5731 www.hvmsd.org